
 NOW ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS FOR 
Beautillion 2022 

  
  

PROC Foundation, Inc. is currently accepting applications for its 2022 Beautillion. All male high school sophomores 

and juniors are welcome to submit an application. The “Beaux” will participate in community service projects, social 

etiquette classes and leadership development workshops. The culmination of the Beautillion Season will be a formal 

presentation of the young men at an elegant black-tie affair in November. In addition to cultural and educational 

activities, participants will have an opportunity to earn scholarships and prizes.  A mandatory virtual Orientation 

Session will be held on Sunday, March 27, 2022 at 3pm. (Registration link below) To obtain an application, 

contact Mrs. Tanya Allsbrooks at logistics@procfoundation.org , 804-399-9823.  The deadline to submit an 

application is March 27, 2022.  
 

Register to join PROC Foundation for a virtual Beautillion Orientation Session. 
 

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIsf-2urzoiG9M6rd-732BOtnd2JmVgKNsk 
 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting. 
 

Professionals Reaching Out to the Community (PROC) Foundation, Inc. 

is a not-for –profit, non-stock corporation. 
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